
The Aurora News
2024 is flying by – it's June already!

My awesome illustrator, Phoebe Cho, is making excellent 
progress in bringing Aurora's story to life.  She has sent 
me some preview pages, and they're absolutely beautiful.

I'll paste the cover on the next page.

I really like how she has portrayed Aurora Periwinkle, 
capturing her true character in such a charming way!

Aurora and the Whispering Jewels:
A South Pole Christmas Story

After consulting with some experts, I've decided that the 
book's official release date will be November 1.  

That's when people really start thinking about the holidays,
and they might even like a nice story to read to their kids 
or grandkids.

The age range for this book is approximately 6-10 years.  
Those kids should be able to relate to it very well.

My hope is that Aurora will become part of family tradition,
and her legend will be shared worldwide...

“Christmas happens twice a year
in the Southern Hemisphere.”
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Feel free to write and send me your thoughts.
Here's my email address:

mailto:aurora@southpolechristmas.net

Please tell your family and friends
to subscribe to this newsletter!

Season's Greetings,
--Ed Morykwas
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